
Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 25th June

Dear Parents,

It was absolutely wonderful to be able to run another covid safe school trip this week. Year
2 spent a day at Monkey World for their, ‘People who changed the World’ topic. I think it’s
safe to say we were left with exhausted children and staff who had all had an amazing time.

In addition to the activities at Monkey World, Year 6 have also been enjoying a run of
sessions at the Andrew Simpson Centre in Portland. The short series of 4 lessons are
designed to educate our pupils with basic sailing skills as well as develop their confidence.
We are very excited that the Andrew Simpson Centre will be continuing their support with
Atlantic Academy and in the Autumn term we will be sharing further news of sailing courses
in the new school year which will be available for Years 4-6. What a fantastic opportunity!

This week we were pleased to be able to host our second Virtual Parents Evening. While I
know this is convenient for many parents, we do miss having families into school to look
through and celebrate pupils' work. We will be working forwards to be able to offer in
person meetings as soon as we are able. If you were not able to make parents evening but
have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact us through the school
website.

Finally a kind reminder that our school risk assessment still states that parents coming on site
to drop off children in Years R-2 and any parent wanting a face to face conversation with a
member of staff should be wearing a face mask, thank you for supporting this.

Have a super weekend - we can’t wait to share with you class photos from this week - the
children looked wonderful and the photographer was blown away by their behaviour, support
of one another and polite manners; it’s a privilege to have such super students at our school!

Miss Heppell

Heroes of the Week

To enjoy our virtual Heroes
assembly, please click here

Congratulations to all our
heroes this week

Calendar of Events

July
6th July - Transition Day

8th July - Sports Day
WB 12th July Open days

15th July - Dance Day
17th July - Summer Fair

(Cancelled)
21 July - Year 5 and 6
Summer Performance

(Virtual)

Please note, all dates are
provisional

https://www.atlantic-aspirations.org/contact-us/pastoral-support-contact-form/
https://youtu.be/8KU7C9bLOWw

